Welcome in Dear Jesus

When I am filled with pride and stubbornness, let me welcome in the HUMILITY of Jesus. When I lie keep me from Jesus, let me welcome in the SPIRIT OF TRUTH. When selfishness hurts another, let me welcome in COMPASSION, Lord. When I live in darkness, let me welcome in your spirit of LIGHT, Lord. When I refuse to forgive or ask to be forgiven, let me welcome your MERCY, Lord. When anger and fighting disturb our family, let me welcome in your PEACE, Lord. When I disobey and talk back, let me welcome in your RESPECT FOR AUTHORITY, Lord. When I dislike and talk about others, let me welcome your LOVE, Lord. When I fail to use my talents, let me welcome in your GENEROSITY, Lord. When I fail to pray and talk with you, let me welcome in your SACRED PRESENCE, Lord.

Attention all Altar Servers and Acolytes

There will be a training session for all Altar Servers and Acolytes on October 11, 2014 at 11:00AM for about 1 hour. Father Greiner and Art Kreger will be updating everyone on the new changes for serving on the altar. Please plan on attending this important training session.

New Altar Server and Gold Belt Server Training

Training for new Altar Servers and for servers who would like to become Gold Belt servers will begin next Sunday, October 12th, right after the 9:30AM Mass. This training is for boys and girls third grade and older. You will get a registration sheet at the training session. Call Art Kreger if you have questions: 541-523-2911

Altar Society Notes

Thank you!

Thank you to Art and Catalina Corona and Kathy Robinson for the flowers on the altar. We have had a few parishioners contact us about providing the altar flowers. Thank you for your inquiries. With all your help we can have flowers every weekend! Contact the office if you would like more information.

Annual St. Francis Turkey Dinner Tickets

Del Tholen will be selling dinner tickets before and after this weekends Masses. There will be 2:00PM and 4:00PM tickets available, as well as a limited amount of take out tickets available for pickup beginning at 3:15PM. The prices are - \$ 10.00 for adults and \$ 5.00 for children ages 3 through 12. These tickets sell out rapidly so be sure to call Del at 541-523-3430 to reserve tickets! There are a few tickets available at the parish office.

Diocese of Baker Annual Pro Life Conference

Saturday, October 18, 2014 10:00AM - 3:00PM

Powell Butte Retreat Center 14427 SW Alfalfa Road Powell Butte, OR 97753

Breakfast and Lunch will be provided. A donation of \$15 is suggested for the conference. Please RSVP to 541-388-4004 by October 13, 2014. For information call Fr. Robert Greiner at 541-523-4521 or go to the Diocese of Baker website: www, diocese of baker.org/

Religious Education

This week the First reading and the Gospel, as last week's Gospel, talk about a vineyard. Jesus' listeners would know right away what a vineyard was because they had vineyards everywhere. In the first reading, Isaiah is writing about God's chosen People, the people God loved very much. When Isajah talks about the one he loves, he is talking about God. Isaiah is telling a story to the chosen people. telling them God has big hopes for them. Also, he tells them that God will take care of them and give them what they need to become good people. They are then instructed to tell others about God.

Pray for this week:

Dear God.

Thank you for all the ways you help us bear good fruit. Thank you for the people who help us. Help make us strong to become your beautiful vineyard. We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen

Reminder: If you have not turned in your RE registration form. Please send it to Wednesday's RE class with you youth.

Fun Facts: We celebrate All Saints Day on A) January 1, B) November 1, C) Good Friday or D) July 4 Answer B - this is a holy day of obligation. That means that we must go to Mass. The priest wears white vestments at Mass on this day.

Knights of Columbus News

Attention!

October Fest is coming to St. Francis de Sales Cathedral on October 24, 2014. The menu is taking shape and will have all the favorite foods for the meal. Watch the bulletin for more information and mark your calendars for a fun celebration. Tickets will be available soon.

Join us for Bingo today at 2:00PM in the parish hall. The jackpot continues to rise. Come join in the fun and the jackpot could be yours!

Next Meeting

The next Knight's meeting will happen on October 17th, at 7:00PM in the parish hall. All men of the parish are invited to come. If you are not a Knight, contact Steve Bachman 541-523-5175 for information.